Dianne Boisvert

Subject: FW: Boyd Dr. The Cottages of Port Place

From: Anthony Furnari

Sent: Wednesday, December 1, 2021 8:33 AM
To: Andrew Port

Cc: Jamie Tuccolo

Subject: Boyd Dr. The Cottages of Port Place

Andy,

As requested, Jamie and | did a visual inspection of the paving for the Port Place project this morning and have
determined that the paving of the streets were done satisfactory. There is still some work being performed to areas with
equipment and dumpsters on the road.

Regards,
Tony

Anthony J. Furnari, Director

City of Newburyport

Department of Public Services

16a Perry Way

Newburyport, MA. 01950

office: 978-465-4463 ext.1702

fax: 978-465-1623

email: afurnari@cityofnewburyport.com

This message contains information which may be confidential and privileged. Unless you are the addressee (or
authorized to receive for the addressee), you may not use, copy or disclose to anyone the message or any
information contained in the message. If you have received the message in error, please advise the sender by
reply e-mail, and delete or destroy the message.



